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Dear Department of Energy 

Please read the attached response. 



Dear Department of Energy: 

I am writing to express my opposition to the “Private Initiatives” for high level 
radioactive waste. It would be outrageous to charge the public for shipments of 
high level nuclear waste which endanger them. Please do not allow the “private 
Initiatives”. 

Sincerely, 

Katharine Tussing 


